March 2, 2015

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was called to order at 7:00 pm with the following members present: Mayor Matt Hull, Assistant Mayor Barry Levey, Council Members Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes from February, 2015 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$294,800.40

Ms. Gudeman updated the Council on the status of MSCS&EC. She noted that SHA provided a map of the proposed changes which showed a 40% loss of parking spaces on Main St. She said that the Town's task force "carved out" additional parking spaces for residents with no off street parking. She said that retaining walls, sidewalk composition and the placement of mailboxes are also being addressed by the task force. She said the next meeting was scheduled for March 12th at 7:30.

Mayor Hull noted that Dan Ryan Builders were supposed to go to closing on the purchase of Stonecrest.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15p.m.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator